
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:23 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
MURRAY HALLIDAY

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our property is an actual seasonal residence as we shut all facilities down from sometime in November to early
April. Is there any consideration for these type of properties to be grandfathered into a continuing seasonal rate?
Assuming not, my calculation from the letter received tells me that our monthly billing payment could increase from
$172.00 to $291.00 which seems unreasonable particularly for retired pensioners etc. I am hoping my calculations
are off target and also understand this may be the worst case scenario so will wait to see if further specific
information is available. Not looking forward to any such increase when you compare our increased CPP and OAS
totals approximately $6.00 per month for both my wife and I. Thank you for any consideration you can give on this
matter.




